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❖ We are looking for T-shirt, sweatshirts and Hoodie
donations for auction to have at our

OCNA fundraisers and for the convention.

This is also to make handmade quilts out of the shirts to
auction off.

❖ We are also looking for donations of other NA
memorabilia to auction.

❖ If you have any to donate; please get them to one of the
committee members listed below.

❖ Thank you for your help and donations!!

❖ Cheryl L. (513) 907-8979

❖ Kristina S. (321) 304-9851
❖ Kathy C. (513) 253-4756

❖ Jeanette S. (513) 807-9693

❖ Sara S. (513) 560-5158

❖ Lexi F. (513) 818-7486
❖ Mary F. (513) 479-1848

❖ Vicki G. (513) 773-5451




